WOLFE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Wolfe County Board of Education today announced an amendment to its policy for serving students under the National School Lunch/School Breakfast Program for the 2022-2023 school year.  All students will be served lunch/breakfast at no charge at the following sites:
Wolfe County High School
Wolfe County Middle School
Campton Elementary
Red River Valley Elementary
Rogers Elementary
Dessie Scott School

For additional information please contact:  Wolfe County Board of Education, Attention: Brandon McWhorter, SNS Director, School Foodservice Program, P.O. Box 160, Campton, KY  41301, 606-668-8002, brandon.mcwhorter@wolfe.kyschools.us  

“The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees, and applicants for employment on the bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where applicable, political beliefs, marital status, familial or parental status, sexual orientation, or if all or part of an individual's income is derived from any public assistance program, or protected genetic information in employment or in any program or activity conducted or funded by the Department. (Not all prohibited bases will apply to all programs and/or employment activities.)  Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or (800) 845-6136 (in Spanish).
 
USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer

